
Zone G6 Council Meeting 
Branch 395 Lanark 

Sunday March 9. 2025 
 

1.  The meeting was called to order at 11:00 by Chair, Peter Schaffer. 
2.  Opening Ceremonies as determined by Ritual approved by Dominion Command. 
3. The meeting was declared open for business by Chair, Peter Schaffer. 
4. Moved by Kevin Francis, seconded by Robert Atkinson to adopt the agenda and permit 

deviations. Carried. 
5. Zone Commander, Rob Madore welcomed us to Zone Council and thanked everyone for 
 attending.  He hoped the meeting will run nice and smooth. 
6. Host President, Darleen Sargeant welcomed us to Branch 395 and informed us that if we needed 

anything, to just ask. 
7. Moved by George Wood, seconded by Kevin Francis that the Zone Council minutes of 
 September 2024 be adopted.  Carried.  There was no business arising from the minutes. 
8. All reports were deferred to the afternoon meeting. Zone Commander, Rob Madore reminded us 

that District Convention would be held in Pembroke next month. 
9. Comrade Rob thanked us for a quick meeting and is looking forward to the afternoon 

convention. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 

Comrade Jim Wilson motioned that the past zone commander’s plaque be updated and moved to 
Branch 240.  Comrade Bob Atkinson (Br. 395) will be carrying this out by June. 

 
 

 Next Council Meeting  Sunday, September 14, 2025 
      Branch 174 Arnprior 
 
  
Motion for adjournment by Robert Atkinson, seconded Sue McLean.  Carried. 

 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
 Zone Commander    Secretary  
 Rob Madore     Claire Husson    


